
 

 

 

 

WORK INFORMATION: Partial closure, Steele Road, Quyon 

 

 

 

WORK INFORMATION: Partial closure, Steel Road, Quyon 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

July 27, 2020 – 4:30 p.m. 

 

What you should know : 

• A section of Steele Road will be partially closed to traffic between 7:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. on 
Monday, July 27th for a minimum of three days. 

• The Municipality will be carrying out work to pave a section of approximately 200 m of the road. 

• The obstruction will be between Lac-des-Loups and Murray Roads. 

• The detour for local traffic will be via Murray Road and the 6th Concession. 

• This obstruction may be postponed due to operational constraints or weather conditions. 

• Compliance with the signage in place is essential for the safety of road users and workers. 

• We will inform you of the re-opening of this section of Clarendon Street as soon as possible. 

Where to inquire : 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Website : www.municipalitepontiac.com ; 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Facebook account : www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun%20/

